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From: Dave Michaels <dm94402@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 5:30 PM
To: Camille Leung; Steve Monowitz; Amy Ow; Dave Pine; David Canepa; Carole Groom; Don 

Horsley; Warren Slocum
Subject: Highlands mitigations problems
Attachments: lot11 compare.jpg; GEO-2B.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Dear Staff and Honorable Supervisors, 
 
It has come to the public’s attention through diligent research that grading investigation mitigation GEO-2b was never 
performed on lots 5-8. 
 
In addition, despite hours and hours of trying, Mitigation AES-1, even when combined with all height-and-visual-related 
data encompassed throughout the EIR and BOS approval, does not make it possible for the community to visually 
understand what is coming our way.  
 
Many in the community are living in a state of terror about both of the above.  This is not hyperbole.  
 
Neighbors are heartbroken and traumatized. The attached photos of lot 11 speak volumes.  
 
How can the public reconcile all of this? 
 
-Dave 
 
BCC: neighbors and commenters 


